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Minutes of the Environmental Management System Committee Meeting on July 27, 2005 


To:
Location EMS Committee Members



Research Leaders


From:
Tamara Snipes, Chemist/EMS Coordinator

The EMS Committee met July 27, 2005 at 11:00 AM in the CPMRU Conference Room.  T. Snipes, T. Hendricks, L. Marshall, K. Marchant, J. Merriman, and T. Maze were the committee members in attendance.

It is a requirement that all employees be trained on EMS. Kim Giddens and Richard Layton are working to get the training CD on the Network. In doing so, each employee can watch the training session on their computer at their convenience.  The only problem is tracking usage.  We must be able to show proof that everyone received training. We should know in the next few weeks if this is possible. If they aren’t able to track usage, then we will schedule an all-employee training session for late August/early September.
Tom Hendricks gave the committee some details of the facilities pesticide disposal through Georgia Clean Day in late June.  Also, Tom is preparing for our first universal waste shipment.  These are good things that we can use in our end of year reports.
Tamara Snipes is working with Kim Giddens on developing an EMS web page.  The web page will contain the EMS manual, various forms, committee meeting minutes, yearly goals and accomplishments, links to environmental sites, etc.  The development of a web page will give employees easy access to our EMS documents and procedures.  Kim has agreed to set this up when we are ready.

Tom Maze reminded us that an environmental management code system will need to be established in order to track purchases associated with EMS in the CATS system.  He also informed the group that efforts are being made to get biodiesel on location.

Tamara Snipes composed a list of Activities/Aspects/Impacts and ranked each Impact according to the criteria set within the EMS Manual.  Each committee member in attendance was given a copy and an electronic copy will be sent to all members for review and to make any changes or additions necessary.  From the significant aspects determined by the final ranking, we will set our objectives for FY06.

Other points discussed were the upcoming chemical inventory, EMS forms that are being created, and informing new employees of our efforts in the new employee packet received during initial orientation.

The next meeting of the Location EMS Committee is tentatively scheduled for Wednesday, August 24, 2005 at 11 AM in the CPMRU conference room.  An email will be sent out to confirm this date.
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